
September 6, 2016 

Dear Parents,  

 

Next week, we are concentrating on decorating our “Writer’s Notebook” book.  In 

order to personalize books and ignite past memories for writing, we would like to 

decorate our books with pictures of ourselves and our families. These pictures will be 

glued onto the front of our books and then laminated.  If needed, you may send in 

photocopies of pictures as pictures will not be returned home.  Books will be brought 

home at the end of the school year. 

   

I would like to have our books completely decorated by next Tuesday, September 13, 

2016.  Therefore, could you please send in pictures by Monday, September 12, 2016 

(or sooner). 

 

Thank-you for your promptness and involvement in our Language Arts program. 

 

 

Mrs. Gregory 

                                           
 


